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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

We’re delighted to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Year 11 Class of 2020 Yearbook and 

Leavers Hoody for your son/daughter.  We are working with Fizz, the UK's premier supplier for both 

projects, and are eagerly anticipating what are sure to be wonderful keepsakes for the students 

to treasure.  
 

Hoody 

Price - £22.00 (additional £4.00 for personalisation) 

Order deadline – midnight on Tuesday 10th March 2020 

The Hoody will have a large ‘20’ print on the back, containing the names of all students in the 

year group, and will also feature an embroidered school logo on the front. Students can pick 

from a variety of 60 different colours which have also been sent to student email accounts and 

may be viewed in the Key Stage 4 Office as well. There is the opportunity to personalise the 

Hoody with a name at a small extra cost and we have a couple of samples in the Key Stage 4 

Office for students to check the fit if they wish. S(36) M(40) L(44) XL(48) XXL(52 

 

Yearbook 

Price - £24.00 

Order deadline – midnight on Tuesday 16th June 2020 

We are currently in the process of collecting information, photographs and comments that will fill 

the pages of the Yearbook. The finished book is designed to bring back many happy memories 

for years to come, and is the perfect way of capturing all of those priceless moments from the 

school years that have flown by so quickly.   

 

Ordering 

It is essential that orders are placed in plenty of time so that students don't miss out. There will only 

be one print run for each item; orders must be placed for the Hoody by midnight on Tue 10th 

March 2020 and for the Yearbook by midnight on Tue 16th June 2020. 

 

I cannot stress these deadlines enough as we do not want anyone to be disappointed. The 

school are unable to order any spare Yearbooks or Hoodies, so if a student later wishes they'd 

ordered one once they see everyone else’s, unfortunately it will be too late. 

 

As we wish to include Prom photos, the Yearbook will not be available for collection until GCSE 

results day on Thursday 20th August, however Hoody orders will be available for collection by May 

half term holiday. 

 

To purchase either the Yearbook, Hoody or both, simply place the order and pay via ParentPay. 

You will be able to give your preferences for Hoody size and colour in the notes box (please do 

not forget to do this – we cannot process orders that do not have the size, colour and 

personalisation, if required). 

 

If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact me phattam@imberhorne.co.uk 

 

Kindest regards 

Mrs P Hattam 

Celebration Manager 
  

 


